
 

 

  

 

 

Vision Statement 

 

Our school vision is to be a continually improving learning community for all, where children realise 

their potential.   

Lowering the school age to incorporate the current nursery provision as part of the maintained 

school, will enable us to build on and strengthen the arrangements already in place and provide a 

joined up approach to achieving our vision for all children from 2 to 11.  As nursery children will be on 

roll as part of the whole school, our systems and processes will be streamlined, enabling us to deploy 

our resources across the nursery and school to ensure that every child realises their potential.   

 

 


